Sent: 23/02/2022 3:54:24 PM
Subject: DA2021/1612

| wish to support the sea wall applications and development in Collaroy/Narrabeen. Now that
two have been completed, it is obvious that the next group of houses to the north must be
afforded the same protection. Anything less would adversely affect the unprotected houses the
subject of this application.

As a joint rate payer living in Park Street | would strongly object to buying back expensive
houses and then having to pay for sea defences along the Pittwater Road. The Northern
Beaches can not live without that road, and much of its protection will be provided by the
individual homeowners paying 80% of the total sea wall cost.

A win for all local ratepayers.
Also, walking today | noticed some properties are already planting along the top of the wall to
improve its visual impact.which is the only road.

Creina Hill
Park Street
Narrabeen

Sent from my iPad



